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I strongly oppose the effort to eliminate vote by mail in Oregon. I have been a 

resident of Oregon for nearly 20 years, and have always greatly appreciated our vote 

by mail system. It is extremely functional, secure and helps increase the franchise for 

those with accessibility issues. Do NOT take away our vote by mail system for 

elections. 


